
                                                                               
        February 2021 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   March 2021

Re:      Activities Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

Our 7th and 8th grade boy’s basketball teams both qualified for the Championship game on 
February 24th. We hosted the 8th grade Championship against Fruitland and took home the 1st 
place trophy!  Parma hosted the 7th grade Championship game against Homedale. We brought 
home the 2nd place trophy!  It was a very successful year for our Boys Basketball program. 

Our HMS Cheerleaders competed in the Cupid’s Day Competition in Pocatello on February 6th. 
There were 12 teams that competed that weekend. It included all different sizes of schools. Our 
team spent a lot of time working on their routine, and they brought home 2nd place. We are 
proud of the way our cheerleaders have represented our school this year. 

Kristie- HMS AD
Go Trojans!

                                         

    


